
School Counselor 
Newsletter 

OCTOBER 2016 
Check Out My Website! https://howers2016.weebly.com 

Email:  shower@cktoledo.org 

Dates to Remember: What’s Happening: 

November 2016 

Parents:  During the 
month of November, I 
will be going into all 

classrooms at CK to do a 
lesson on Personal Safety 
through Virtus.  The 
lesson will be titled, 
Protecting God’s 

Children: Touching 
Safety.  

 
 Please look for the 
letter/permission slip 

being sent home shortly. 
Information is also 

located on my website. 

Classroom Connection: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 2 3 4 
No School 

7     

Bridges 
2:30-3:30 

8 9 10 

ABC 
Meeting 
11:35-12:15 

11 

14 

Bridges 
2:30-3:30 

15 16 17 

ABC 
Meeting 
11:35-12:15 

18 

21 22 23 
No School 

24 
Happy 
Thanksgiving 

25 
No School 
 

28 

Bridges 
2:30-3:30 

29 30 

This month I went into grades 
Kindergarten-5th with a focus on 
Friendship and how to get along 

with others.   

Scan this code 
for a digital 
copy of the 
lessons:  


